
From: Mojgan Nemati  
Sent: Wednesday, January 13, 2021 8:38 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill  
Subject: Application for 4 high-rise buildings at Major Mac and Arnold 

Hello, 

Hope you have been keeping safe and healthy! 

I am writing to express my deep concern about the application for 4 high-rise buildings 
at Major Mac and Arnold Crescent. 

Fundamental resources and infrastructure in Richmond Hill are already saturated and 
overwhelmed! Look at the burn out at MacKenzie health... look at the traffic, look at 
public transit and the list goes on...  from residential perspective as long as those 
resources are not substantially expanded, projects in this scope will consume more and 
more of these resources ... unless the City of Richmond Hill or York Region finds money 
under pillow to expand infrastructure and release more resources to the region to meet 
the needs of community! I feel this type of construction projects in an already dense 
area is only adding up to the wealth of construction companies. 

It's hugely concerning to consider these application in an already matured neighborhood 
which is facing lack of resources. 

I hope you can be my voice in considering this application and projects of this nature! 

Stay safe! 

Mojgan Nemati 

31 - 190 Harding Blvd West 

Richmond Hill, ON L4C 0J9 


